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THIS WEEK

Lundi 27 mai
*Subway Forms go 
home
 
Mardi 28 mai
*ASAP -  Track & Field
              Grades 2-5
*Subway Forms due
 
Mercredi 29 mai
*ASAP - Track & Field
Grade 1
         
Jeudi 30 mai 
*ASAP Dance
*ASAP - Track & Field
              Grades 2-5
*Subway Lunch
 
Vendredi 31 mai
*Regular Day
 
Lundi 3 juin
*STIP Day-No school
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week is the last week for Track and Field practices
because next Tuesday we have our monthly staff

meeting. June 12 is PAC's last meeting for this school
year. They are looking for parents to fill the Chair / Co-
chair position.  Come out to the meeting  to see how
you could help next year.  Thank you to Mme Sarah-

Beth for a Spring concert well done.  Her creativity was
evident with the musicals she wrote for the Grade 4 &

5's to present.  The sketches gave the parents the
main idea of the song the students were signing.  Keep

June 19 at 11:45 open for you to join your child /
children in a brown bag lunch picnic to celebrate the
official opening of our wall tent during our Indigenous

Peoples' Day celebration.   Looking ahead to next year
the school will no longer provide plastic utensils

(spoons or forks) for those who do not have a set with
their lunch.  Children will have to remind Mom or Dad
to put a set in their lunch box.  We need to do our part
by reducing the amount of plastic that lands up in our

landfill site

Principal's Message



IMPORTANT 
UPCOMING DATES

Monday, June 3:
PD day for Teachers - No school for students
 
June 5-7:
Track and Field in Hay River
 
Wednesday, June 12:
Last PAC meeting for the 2018/2019 school year
 
Friday, June 14:
ILC camp Grade 5
 
Wednesday, June 19:
Indigineous Day Celebration/Official Wall Tent
Opening
 
Friday, June 21:
Indigenous Day no school

A great BIG THANK YOU

to all parents, teachers and students who helped  

in any way with this year's Plant Sale!

Your help was greatly appreciated! 

J.H. Sissons students will benefit from this.  There are plants

in the foyer available to be purchased by donation.

Merci!!!!


